
Proud to support Safe Schools 
Coalition

On behalf of the SSTUWA we have pledged our support for Safe Schools Coalition Australia.

We believe that schools should provide a safe and inclusive environment for all students, so that they can learn, grow, and 
reach their full potential – free from bullying and discrimination.

We pledge to stand up against homophobia and transphobia whenever we see or hear it. We are proud to support Safe 
Schools Coalition Australia and its work to create positive change for same sex attracted, intersex and gender diverse 
students and the whole school community. Information, resources, support and advice.

Authorised by Mary Franklyn, General Secretary, The State School Teachers' Union of W.A.
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